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Upcoming Events
Nov. 8 PM ~ Nov. 9 Student-led conferences
Nov. 10 ~ NO school
Nov. 13 ~ Board meeting
Nov. 16 ~ AIPAC meeting 4-6 PM
Nov. 17 ~ NO school - Staff in-service day
Nov. 23-24 ~ NO school ~ Happy Thanksgiving!
Dec. 11 ~ Board meeting
Dec. 14 ~ AIPAC meeting 4-6 PM
Dec. 14 ~ End of grading block 2
Dec. 15 ~ NO school ~ Staff in-service day

Conferences next week

We continue to emphasize that we have fewer days in school so
STUDENTS need to make them count. Attendance, showing up as

best they can, and being productive, are important. Being
present in school will promote success in school.  Thanks for your

active participation in your students’ success in school.

Please call (218)444-3130 or email
attendance@voyageursschool.org if your student will be gone

from school for any reason.   Lunch count needs to be
submitted by 8:40 am if your student plans to eat hot lunch.

Thanks!

MS Update:
Kayla’s Advisory

This week, in the middle school, we started block 2,
we got into the Halloween spirit, we were visited by

the Friends of the Boundary Waters and did some
orienteering, fire building, and studied some skulls,
and we played some Indigenous Games with Dan

Ninham. 

HS
Update:
Nicole’s

Advisory
We call ourselves The Dreamy Bulls ~ In advisory, we

have been busy! Between grade checks, EE Activites and
the EE Articles we have been working hard. We sort of,

kind of, decorated for Halloween and a few students
even dressed up. This November we have a few

birthdays to celebrate: Isaac N on 11/5 and Sidrion May
& Rona LaRoche have the same birthday on 11/11 (they

are Nicole's birthday buddies ). We are looking forward
to the start of Block 2!

Halloween Spirit

www.voyageursschool.org

Reminder - We do have

SCHOOL tomorrow!

Students can access their headrush login fromour website!  Have them show you what theyare working on!

All families have been contacted to schedule conferences
with your child’s teacher(s).  This will be a student led

conference, giving the student the opportunity to share
their progress in school so far this year.   If you still need to

schedule a time, please contact us so we find a time that
works for you.  This is a great opportunity to assess growth

areas and celebrate strengths as a family unit, and to
connect with the educational team here at VES.  Together,

we can have a successful academic year!

Wed. & Thurs. Nov. 8-9
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